
 

November 12, 2012 

 

MARINA ADVISORY No. 2012-22 

Series of 2012 

 

TO : MARINA REGIONAL OFFICES, ALL DOMESTIC SHIPOWNERS / 
OPERATORS, SHIPPING AND FISHING COMPANIES; SEAFARERS 
AND ALL CONCERNED 

 

SUBJECT: SAFETY PRECAUTION ON THE RE-SCHEDULED STSAT-2 LAUNCH   
                      ABOARD KOREA SPACE LAUNCH VEHICLE-1 (KSLV-1)                         
                      BETWEEN 15 TO 30 NOVEMBER 2012 
_____________________________________________________________________ 
Notice is hereby given to all concerned that the Science and Technology  Satellite 2 

(STSAT-2) aboard Korea Space Launch Vehicle-1(KSLV-1) of the Republic of Korea is 

re-scheduled for launching on or between 15 to 30 November 2012. In order to ensure 

safe navigation and protection of life at sea, most particularly the fishing vessels within 

and near the coordinates of the anticipated impact areas of debris of STSAT-2 within 

the Philippine Sea, mariners/seafarers in reiteration of MARINA Advisory No. 2012-18, 

are advised to avoid passing through the following areas with the given coordinates, as 

follows: 

15º46΄12˝N 129º12΄05˝E 
15º59΄38˝N 131º03΄16˝E 
12º24΄26˝N 131º29΄58˝E 
12º10΄59˝N 129º40΄30˝E 
11º42΄28˝N 130º17΄30˝E 
11º47΄51”N 131º01΄11˝E 
08º44΄51˝N 131º24΄04˝E 
08º39΄28˝N 130º40΄48˝E 

 
               Danger Periods:   12:00~18:05H        
                                            03:00~09:05H      from 15 to 30 November 2012      

 

  For the information of all concerned. 

 

 

(Signed) ATTY. GLORIA J. VICTORIA - BAÑAS  
Officer-In-Charge, MARINA 


